Dear Mr. Tulloch
Please accept this as support for the extension of the Sir Richard Steele Pub.
Thank you

Dr. Mervyn Druian
93 Haverstock Hill
London

NW34RL

Sent from my iPhone




Dear Mr Tulloch,

My name is Neil, | live just down the road from The Sir Richard Steele Pub. As a local | just wanted to show
my support for the above application at the Sir Richard Steele pub across the road.

Kindest Regards

Neil



Dear Mr Tulloch,

My name 18 casper, I am a resident at 92 Haverstock Hill. As a local T just wanted to show my support for the above application at the
Sir Richard Steele pub across the road.

Kindest Regards

Casper



Rob Tulloch

Senior Planning Officer

Planning Solutions Team
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate
London Borough of Camden

Planning Application No: 2016/1189/p

Dear Mr Tulloch,

Having grown up in the area and visited the very loved Sir Richards Steele’s Pub , | support the
planning application which has generated much enthusiasm from the local community and those
who would be directly affected by it, we see this as a great way to preserve community space for

years to come.

Samuel Bull
Steele’s Road



